CITY CONTROLLES

2005 OCT -6 AMII: 35

P O Box 716 Gainesville, FL 32502 Robbie4771@aol.com October 4, 2005

#050533 10/24/05

Th Hon. Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor City of Gainesville P. O. Box 490 Gainesville, FL 32602

Dear Mayor Hanrahan:

Please accept my resignation as a member of the Fire Safety Board of Adjustment effective October 30, 2005. I will be moving to Charlottesville, Virginia early in November.

It has been a pleasure to serve the City of Gainesville as Assistant Fire Chief followed by years of service on the Fire Safety Board of Adjustment. It was also a pleasure to serve as a consultant to the City-County Transition Board on a pro bono basis.

Sincerely

C. Robertson

CC: CCOM J. Fiala Clerk